

ABBOT'S LEA SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Ania Hildrey, FCCT, B.Ed(Hons), M.Ed, NPQH, NPQEL



21 May 2024

Dear Families

Ref: Swimming lessons

I am excited to inform you that as part of our curriculum, your child will participate in swimming lessons. This will form part of their physical education (PE).

Swimming is additionally an essential life skill that not only promotes physical fitness but also enhances water safety awareness.

We have partnered with Halewood Leisure Centre to deliver high-quality swimming lessons for our students.

The lessons will take place on Thursday 23rd May and Friday 24th May. Students will be taken to Halewood Leisure Centre and supported by their usual class team.

You will need to pack a swimming kit for your child which will be taken home at the end of the day and replaced with a clean, dry kit.

Swimming kit should contain:

- Labelled bag
- Swimming costume or swimming shorts
- Towel
- Goggles (optional)
- Swimming nappies (if required)

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your respective Assistant Headteacher.

Mr Mason, Assistant Headteacher-Secondary Department secondary@abbotsleaschool.co.uk

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Hildrey Headteacher

